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LINDALE ISD HIRES NEW ELEMENTARY SCHOOL PRINCIPAL 
 

The Lindale Independent School District is pleased to announce that the current assistant 

principal of College Street and Velma Penny Elementary schools, Connie Forsyth, has been 

hired as the new principal of the Lindale Early Childhood Center. Forsyth has ​been an assistant 

principal at Velma Penny and College Street for 3 years. She has served a total of 10 years with 

Lindale ISD.  

“It is an honor and privilege to be a principal in the best school district in Texas - Lindale 

ISD! I began my educational career at ECC as a kindergarten teacher, and now I feel like I am 

returning home. There are so many wonderful things about the ECC campus . . . outstanding 

teachers and paraprofessionals, parental support, amazing office staff and the friendly 

atmosphere that is noticed as soon as you walk in the door. I promise to continue the Lindale 

"​Tradition of Excellence​" as your new Principal. I truly believe that “​It All Starts Here” ​at the 

ECC campus.”  

Forsyth earned a Bachelor of Science degree in Interdisciplinary Studies from Stephen F. 

Austin State University. She also received a master’s degree in educational administration from 

the University of Texas at Tyler. 

 



“​Mrs. Forsyth is one of the most compassionate administrators I have ever seen. She 

loves children and she love to help teachers and families.  Mrs. Forsyth has been excellent in her 

role as assistant principal and now she is ready to be an excellent campus principal. I think her 

past experience as a teacher on the ECC campus, will be very valuable in her new role. ECC has 

been a remarkable campus for many years under many strong principals, from Mrs. Carolyn 

Todd to Mrs. Kaela Deslatte, and now Mrs. Forsyth. She has all of the skills, knowledge and 

experiences to be the next outstanding principal for the ECC campus. The students, parents, 

teachers and staff members should be excited and proud that Mrs. Forsyth has been named the 

new principal of the Lindale Early Childhood Center.”  
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